
YOU WOULD LOVE
TO SEE OUR MAIL

HOSPITAL LOGO

Sometimes it’s a postcard. Sometimes it’s a letter on pretty paper, the words 
printed in crayon. Often, it’s a note with flowers — or simply an email.

Most of them say something like, “Thank you for saving my grandpa.”  
Or, “I’m so grateful you were there for me.”

Whether the patient is you, or your grandpa, please know this: We are  
grateful and honored to have an opportunity to provide care when a heart 
attack strikes.

We’re so thankful to be recognized by the American Heart Association  
for meeting its Mission: Lifeline® heart attack systems of care standards.  

The American Heart Association recognizes this hospital for achieving 75% or higher compliance 

on all Mission: Lifeline® STEMI Referring Center quality measures for one consecutive 24-month 

interval to improve the quality of care for STEMI patients.

The American Heart Association does not endorse the products or services of the hospital 

recognized in this advertisement.
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